
 

 
 

Pedestrian bridge replacement 
AUGUST 2025  

 
Dear resident, 
The City of Vaughan is replacing the pedestrian bridge in Ramsay Armitage Park (8 Merino Rd.). Work is 
scheduled to begin this month and is anticipated to be completed by the end of fall 2025.  
 
To safely accommodate the replacement, the bridge will be temporarily closed. 
 
For your safety, we ask all park visitors to exercise caution and respect on-site signage and fencing. 
 
To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 
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Contact 
Service Vaughan 
905-832-2281 
service@vaughan.ca 
 
Contractor  
Graham Bros. Construction Limited 
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